
 

 

KEN LEE 
 

2432 West 3rd Avenue, Vancouver, BC  V3A 5T9  CELL:  778.547.5749EMAIL: klee@interchange.ubc.ca 
 

 
 

 
March 1, 2012 
 
Mr. Charles Smith 
Morrow Environmental Engineering Services Ltd. 
Suite 500 – 2300 Kingsway Avenue 
Burnaby, BC   V9E 2J6 
 
Dear Mr. Smith, 

Working in environmental assessments with a consulting engineering company is an opportunity that 
interests me a great deal.    With a unique combination of science and engineering skills developed 
through academic and workplace experience, I am well suited to meet the challenges of a position with 
Morrow Environmental Engineering Services.  Enclosed is my resume which highlights my related skills, 
experience and education.   

I am currently completing my Masters of Science in Geological Science at UBC where my focus is in wave 
dynamics as well as environmental fluid dynamics, physical oceanography and limnology.  Throughout my 
degree, I have been involved in a number of field-based projects including a recent assignment examining 
the impact of wave pressure on the Sea-to-Sky Highway project.  My role involved gathering data and 
applying mathematical models to assess the wave pressure on the new highway structure.  In recognition 
of my contribution, I was offered another short-term project on a part-time basis while continuing my 
studies.    In addition, I possess a range of skills that could be applied to water-related projects including 
project design, data analysis, and report writing.  I have received academic awards for strong academic 
performance and have been commended for by past employers for possessing leadership skills. 

My goal is to join a company that takes an integrated approach to aquatic environmental projects.  I thrive 
in fast-paced, “can-do” environments.  I have learned that Morrow Engineering has a strong project 
oriented environment and also uses sustainability practices in all of their client projects.  I share this 
commitment to improving our environment and have chosen a career path that will enable me to make a 
positive impact to the functioning of Canada’s water systems.  I would be very excited to join Morrow for 
this reason!  

I am eager to learn more about how I can add to Morrow’s success in offering its clients a wide range of 
oceanographic and limnological services. I would welcome an opportunity to discuss my qualifications 
more fully and will call you shortly to answer any immediate questions that you may have. 

Sincerely, 

Ken Lee 
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